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I Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomharreacht om Choomhnii Comhrhoori 

Mr Michael Storaii 
Environmental Officer 
ONXY Ireland Ltd 
Carrig nard 
Six Cross Roads 
Business Park 
Waterford City 

W w e p a r e  

LoCall 1890 33 55 99 
re: Review Application in respect of ONYX Ireland Ltd at Carrignard. Six Cross Roads, Business Park, 
Waterford Citv 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile,Sheain 
Contae Loch Garrnan. Eire 

T. +353 53 916 0600 
F: +353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 

22 March 2006 
177-3 

0 Dear Mr Storan 

I am to acknowledge receipt on 14 March 2006 of documentation in respect of a review application and 
cheque for the amount of €16,000. This letter is not intended and should not be construed as an 
acknowledgement by the Agency of a review application which complies with the felevant Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations. The Agency will examine the documentation for compliance with 
the Regulations and you will be contacted in due course. 

The application and associated correspondence, including any acknowledgements and notifications, are 
available on the public file relating to the application as they arise and that file may be inspected by any 
person during office hours at the Agency's headquarters. Copy extracts from the file will be supplied by 
the Agency to any person, on request, subject to payment of the reasonable cost of making the copy. You 
are advised to refer to the public file for information on the progress of the application. 

Your application has been assigned the following reference number: 177-3 and this should be used at all 
times when communicating with the Agency. Please direct any correspondence in relation to this 
application to Administration, Office of Licensing & Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, P. 0. 
Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting Register No. 177-3. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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RECEIPT OF APPLICATION DOCUMENTATION 

This is a courtesy acknowledgement of receipt of documentation in respect of a review 

application>>. It is not intended and should not be construed as an 

acknowledgement by the EPA of a Review Application which complies with the 

relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. The EPA will examine the 

documentation for compliance with the regulations and will write to the applicant in 

this regard in due course. 

Review Application Documentation delivered on behalfo$ 

Applicant Name & Address: ONYX Ireland Ltd, Carrinnard. Six Cross Roads, 

Business Park, Waterford City 

Facility/ Pvemises Name & Location: ONYX Ireland Ltd, Carrianard, Six Cross 

Roads, Business Park. Waterford Citv 

Fee Amount Submitted: € 16,000 

This is to conJirm that, review application documentation, in respect of the above 

named waste facility, was received by the EPA on: 
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22/03/06 11 :I 0 Signed on behalfof the EPA 


